
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 

US House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

I am requesting funding in the amount of $500,000 for the International Marketplace Coalition in 

fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Lafayette Square Area Coalition Inc., located 

at 4233 Lafayette Road Indianapolis, Indiana 46222. 

 

The purpose of this funding is for the implementation of the Global Village Welcome Center 

initiative developed by the International Marketplace Coalition to create the ultimate cultural 

destination welcome to all diverse people and diverse organizations. 

 

This initiative is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because the funds will be dedicated to 

enhancing cultural and artistic educational programs related to the different cultures of the world. 

They will achieve this through the creation of continental galleries, art programs for all ages, and 

implementation of social justice programs for diverse cultures. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

M 
 

André Carson 

Member of Congress 

 


